
Happy New Year! 

Welcome to all our new members to 
the club. We trust that you will enjoy 
being part of our community sport-
ing club. All members please re-
member during this busy time to 
ensure that courts are shared and 
that people using the courts are 
actually members. Please ask peo-
ple using the courts if they are 
members. Please collect court fees 
$20/court/hour and hand to commit-
tee member. Visitors are required to 
pay court fees. When courts are full, 
no singles play and you must offer 
to play doubles or leave the court. 
Play is limited to no more than 30 
minutes. 

Please note that you must close the 
padlock to remove your key after 
opening the courts. Also, lock gates 
when leaving. Junior players to be 
supervised by parents, as we do not 
provide baby sitting services. 
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Junior Competition team tennis 
starts on: 

Saturday 5th February 2011. 
Teams are now available to be 

viewed at : 

www.nsjta.asn.au 

Plerase note that all registered 
players and parents are re-
quired to attend the club on : 

Tuesday 25th January 2011 
from 7pm  

to pick up fixtures and infor-
mation for the new season.  

Junior Competition 

NSJTA 

During the year members are 
asked to ensure that the facili-
ties maintain their excellent 
condition. We achieve this by 
members doing some work eve-
ry time they use the facilities. 
We have some weeds that need 
to be pulled out around the club, 
especially around the club build-
ings and shed, and up around 
the courts, including court 4 
fence line near the kinder. 
Please take 10 minutes of your 
visit to pull out some weeds and 
do some general clean up. 
Please don’t leave it to the 
same people to look after your 
club.   

ONGOING WORKING BEE  
ENTOUTCAS COURTS  

Due to heavy rain during December and January , the 
entoutcas courts have been damaged and are in the 
process of being assessed by the Brimbank City Coun-
cil. The courts will be repaired as soon as practical and 
we thank you for your patience . 

OUTSTANDING COMPETTION FEES!!!! 

If you have outstanding competition or membership fees 
please send to your cheque or money order to PO BOX 
2069 BRIMBANK CENTRAL DEER PARK 3023. You will 
be asked to leave the courts if you are not fully paid up! 
Please support our club so that we can continue to pro-
vide you with better tennis facilities!  

Senior men's competition team 
tennis starts on  

Thursday 3rd February 2011.  

Please note that all registered 
players who have paid fees are 
required to attend the club on : 

Thursday 27th January 2011 
from 7pm  

to pick up fixtures and infor-
mation for the new season. 
Please bring any outstanding 
membership and/or competition 

Senior  Competition 

NSNTA 

 

 

 

 

Deer Park Tennis Club Inc is on Facebook. Please 
‘like’ the page to get instant updates on events and club news. 

Please search for Deer Park Tennis Club Inc the official page for 
members.  

www.facebook.com/album.php?profile=1&id=145601778827531#!/

http://www.facebook.com/album.php?profile=1&id=145601778827531

